Roberta DiMezza

From: Kenneth Bowman <kenbowman116@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 5:29 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Opposition to House Bill 5469

I am in opposition to House bill 5469 as it is currently written. The bill attempts to circumvent the RI
Constitution with ambiguous language. This last minute, short notice hearing clearly indicates your attempt to
prevent the thousands of property owners the right to speak in public on this issue.

Ken Bowman 10 Barnacle Drive, Wakefield, RI 401-742-6116



